
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 13.12.2021 

 

Notification for 1st SEMESTER (ODD) UG Students 

 

 

First (ODD) SEMESTER UG students who need the Hostel Bonafide Certificate for their scholarship 

application etc. may send the application with their enrollment documents through e-mail to the following 

e-mail id: 

 

For UG Boys: Send the mail to hall3@admin.nitdgp.ac.in 

 

For UG Girls: Send the mail to hall10@admin.nitdgp.ac.in 

 

For further information, Boys Students can contact the Wardens of Hall 3, and Girls Students can contact 

Wardens of Hall 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief Warden        
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